Peel Park Primary School and Nursery Peel Park Drive, Bradford, BD2 4PR

Tel: 01274 639377 Fax: 01274 648412 Email: office@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Andrea Grist

www.peelpark.eschools.co.uk



26th February, 2024

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

Parent Consultation Day – Tuesday 19th March 2024 3.30pm – 7pm

All the children have been working really hard and learning lots of new things since September. We feel it is an appropriate time to offer you an opportunity to talk to your child's teacher about their progress at school.

All the appointments will be on the same day, **Tuesday 19th March**. The appointments will run from 3.30pm to 6.50pm and last no longer than 10 minutes. If there are issues you wish to discuss which may need more than 10 minutes, please arrange to make a separate appointment on a different day with the teacher.

To book your appointment please follow the link - https://forms.gle/rLVvcZKZQNbaHMkD7

If you have more than one child in school, you must follow the link for each child. Please also remember to stagger your appointment time between the class teachers.

We recognise that parents play a crucial role in helping their children learn and believe children achieve more when schools and parents work together.

If you are unable to attend on this date, please contact your child's teacher directly by email or Dojo to arrange a more suitable date and time.



Yours sincerely,

H L Hutchinson

Mrs Heather Hutchinson Deputy Head Teacher











